Henry & Wanda's
501 Sixth Street
Racine WI 53403

June 4, 2007

Department of Public Works
730 Washington Ave 303
Racine WI 53403

Dear Sirs,

We are requesting a permit to close Park Ave between Sixth and
Seventh Streets on Saturday, August 18, 2007 from 9AM-Midnight.
This is for food & entertainment for the Wisconsin Harley Owners
Group Rally. If you have any questions, please call me at 632-1772
Thank you for your help in this matter.

Sincerely,
PR A

Mike McDermott
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